
Dear Committee

I am an Oregon motorcyclist, and respectfully request your YES vote on Senate Bill 574. Lane sharing is making riding a motorcycle 
safer. I have lived and practiced lane sharing in another country and felt safer there. As traffic increases and 2 wheeled vehicles are 
on the rise (especially electric ones in the future) I support a progressive view towards safer streets and less congestion.

Thank you 


